
Register Now! 
 

Mathematics Placement & Assessment Summit 
November 30th   

10:00 am – 3:30 pm 

Oklahoma City Community College 
Student Union 

 
Facilitated by 

 
 

 

As part of the broader work of the Mathematics Success Initiative, public institutions of higher education are 

making progress on offering multiple freshman-level mathematics courses and offering co-requisite 

options. Proper course placement of students into their first college-level mathematics course is vital to 

student success. 

 

Oklahoma State Regents for Higher Education will facilitate a statewide event to discuss math placement 

strategies. Institutions are invited to bring a team of 3-5 people who are familiar with institutional placement 

and assessment practices. Institutional teams are encouraged to include a math faculty member who is 

familiar with the four general education mathematics courses. 

 

Please contact Dr. Rachel Bates for more information. 

  

Register by November 23
rd

      
 

Registration link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MathPlacement2018 

 

 

Worshop Registration will begin at 9:30 a.m. 

 
 

OSRHE would like to thank Oklahoma City Community College for donating the rooms for this event. 
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